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Like all of you, MEE has been continuously monitoring the news and recommendations for
protecting the health and safety of our staff, visitors, families and community. We remain open
with all engineering and laboratory services fully available. We have developed site specific
cleaning and safety measures following guidelines from the CDC and MN Department of Health,
as well as professional laboratory associations.

Please note: All staff and visitors are required to wear masks and practice physical distancing
when in the building.

We are prepared to provide collaborative work using remote conferencing to include light
microscopy and SEM examinations. We also have protocols in place for safe group inspections
in our large, high-tech inspection facility. We are confident that with the safety protocols and
procedures we have in place we can continue to safely provide the high quality services you are
accustomed to from the staff at MEE.



